
Kathryn Beldon, CPFA
 Clerk to the Conservators

EPSOM AND WALTON DOWNS CONSERVATORS

SPECIAL MEETING 
Monday 22 July 2019 at 7.30 pm

Council Chamber - Epsom Town Hall

The members listed below are summoned to attend the Epsom and Walton Downs 
Conservators meeting, on the day and at the time and place stated, to consider the 
business set out in this agenda.

Committee Members
Councillor Liz Frost, the Council (Chairman)
Simon Durrant, Jockey Club Racecourses (the Company) (Vice-Chairman)
Andrew Cooper, Jockey Club Racecourses (the Company)
Councillor Lucie Dallen, the Council
Simon Dow, Horserace Betting Levy Board (the Levy Board)
Councillor Bernice Froud, the Council
Councillor Jan Mason, the Council
Councillor Steven McCormick, the Council
Nigel Whybrow, Jockey Club Racecourses (the Company)
Councillor Clive Woodbridge, the Council

Yours sincerely

Clerk to the Conservators

For further information, please contact Democratic Services, 01372 732122 or 
democraticservices@epsom-ewell.gov.uk



AGENDA

1. ACCESS ARRANGEMENTS FOR CAR PARKS  (Pages 3 - 8)

To request permission from the Conservators to re-open the Tattenham 
Enclosure Car Park during the summer months.   

To address often urgent requests for modified arrangements in relation to the 
opening or access to car parks, it is felt important to have in place delegated 
authority to deal with such matters.


